
We Need YOU!

Dear Parents & Guardians, 

We are looking for some new people to join the organising
committee for the 5 Valleys Sportive, in what will be the
fourth year of this event.

The Sportive is run in conjunction with British Cycling and provides an
opportunity to raise significant funds for the Friends of Brimscombe School PTA
(FOBS) from the wider community. 

We are keen to see this event continue to build on the success of previous years,
but everything does not all happen on the day and hence we are looking for
help to support the following roles in the lead-up:

Plans, organises & promotes event, liaises with British Cycling & FOBS
Arrange & chair meetings
Organise volunteers, Kit & Equipment
Communications & Social Media
Rider entry & Enquiries
Promotion & Sponsorship

Ride Organiser/Chair

Minute Meetings & Actions
Event Planning & Timings
Route Planning & Risk Assessment
Rider Safety
British Cycling Guidelines
Highways
Rider Pack & Brief

Ride Secretary




Please get in touch with Mr Roberts if you are interested in helping organise
this event.  Full support will be given by the outgoing team.


